Modifications to dualling works of
Hiram’s Highway gazetted

The Government published a notice in the Gazette today (October 29) on
the modifications to the dualling works of Hiram's Highway from Marina Cove
to Sai Kung Town. The works have been authorised by the Chief Executive in
Council.

Details of the works are set out in the Annex. The modifications involve
revision of the proposed limit of the works area and the associated
resumption/clearance limit. The modification plans and modification
resumption plan are available for public inspection at the following
government offices during office hours:

Central and Western Home Affairs Enquiry Centre,
G/F, Harbour Building,
38 Pier Road, Central, Hong Kong

Sai Kung Home Affairs Enquiry Centre,
G/F, Sai Kung Tseung Kwan 0 Government Complex,
38 Pui Shing Road, Hang Hau, Tseung Kwan 0, New Territories

District Lands Office, Sai Kung,
3/F, Sai Kung Government Offices,
34 Chan Man Street, Sai Kung, New Territories

a€<Further enquiries can be addressed to the Major Works Project
Management Office of the Highways Department, 3/F, Ho Man Tin Government
Offices, 88 Chung Hau Street, Ho Man Tin, Kowloon, or can be made by
telephone on 2762 4067.
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